
Submitter: Russ Miller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

We strongly oppose SB 916 as it misaligns with the purpose of Oregon's 

unemployment system, which supports those involuntarily out of work. Extending 

benefits to striking workers would unfairly burden businesses, strain our 

unemployment funds, and make Oregon less attractive for investment, ultimately 

harming our economy and job growth. 


